

CALL FOR GRADUATE STUDENT PAPERS

Current research on John Calvin and Reformed Traditions

Submission Deadline: 15 November 2023

The Calvin Studies Society invites current and recent doctoral students to submit paper abstracts for a graduate student panel to be held at the next Calvin Studies Colloquium, 4-6 April 2024 at Calvin University and Seminary. The topic of the Colloquium is "Calvin and Global Christianity."

We invite proposals for papers reflecting current research by doctoral students or those awarded a Ph.D. in the past two years (2021–23) on any topic related to Calvin and Calvinism. Abstracts should be no longer than 300 words and should state the main research question to be addressed in the paper. Presented papers should be approximately 10 pages long; presenters will be given 20 minutes each. Please submit your proposal via e-mail to Dr. Kirk Summers, Vice President of the Board of the Society: ksummers@ua.edu.

The Society will cover registration and arrange housing for selected panel presenters.

The primary purpose of the Calvin Studies Society is to engage in and promote the study of the thought, life, and times of John Calvin. The Society also focuses on other figures and subjects related to the Reformed movement of the sixteenth and seventeenth centuries. Information about the Society can be found at http://www.calvinstudiessociety.org

Calvin Studies Society Officers:

President: Jennifer Powell McNutt, Wheaton College Vice President: Kirk Summers, University of Alabama Past President: Yudha Thianto, Trinity Christian College

Secretary—Treasurer: Kenneth Woo, Pittsburgh Theological Seminary Board Members at large: Sujin Pak, Boston University School of Theology

> Christine Kooi, Louisiana State University Amy Burnett, University of Nebraska